
NEW COVID PATIENT VISIT REQUIREMENTS 

To ensure the safety of our patients and staff we will 

start a new process as of August 11, 2020 

 

• Please be honest and complete with your screening questions to 
ensure the safety of all of our patients and our staff. 

• Wear a mask. Please bring and wear a mask to your appointment. If 
you do not have a mask, one will be provided for you. If you cannot 
wear a mask, we have telehealth appointments available.  

• When you arrive, please remain in your vehicle and call (208) 771-
7174. A staff member will be out to screen you and escort you to an 
available exam room.  

• Please don’t bring guests. The fewer people in the building the 
better. If a caregiver is required, only one additional adult is allowed. 

• No children are allowed in the building. 

• Use hand sanitizer. We encourage frequent hand washing. Social 
distancing is a must. 

• During this unprecedented time, we are continuing to monitor and 
follow the guidelines set forth by the official health organizations, 
including the CDC, ADA, and OSHA. 

We continue to care for our patients during this difficult time. We value 
our staff who are here to provide you with compassionate service 
during this unprecedent time.  

We look forward to serving you, thank you for your cooperation and 
trust in your care. 

 


